
International Baccalaureate Places in Sogn og Fjordane 

As a partnership between Sogn og Fjordane Fylkeskommune and UWC Red Cross Nordic in Fjaler, we 
are offering two places on our International Baccalaureate (IB) programme for entry in August 2020.

If you are interested in studying in English alongside more than 200 students from over 80 countries, 
please see: https://uwcrcn.no/how-to-apply/scholarships/

The places are also mentioned in Søkjarhandbok Skuleåret 2020–2021.

For further information as to the application process, please contact Leonie Merts-Koning on 
admissions@rcnuwc.no or 57 73 70 04.

You are welcome to visit our campus. Selection will be in the form of a written application and 
interview conducted by admissions staff and UWC Norge (which selects 40 students per year 
to study at the 18 UWCs across the world). This is an exciting opportunity to study at UWC RCN 
alongside ten other Norwegians in your year group and to experience the whole world in Sogn 
og Fjordane – diversity is our strength. UWC RCN focuses on the promotion of humanitarian 
and environmental concerns and Nordic values. The academic (IB) programme prepares you for 
university. As a UWC RCN graduate you will be eligible for a scholarship to study in the US on 
the Davis United World College Scholars Program (www.davisuwcscholars.org) – a partnership 
with 94 US universities and colleges and it is the largest international scholarship program for 
undergraduates in the world.

A filled in application form is to be sent to admissions@rcnuwc.no by Feb 15, 2020.

The College has an agreement with the Education Department in Sogn og Fjordane County that 
application for these places do not need to go via VIGO. Candidates will be called for an interview 
in mid-February. Applicants must be residents in Sogn og Fjordane. Day or residential places are 
available. It is important that candidates also submit their applications for other study places to VIGO.


